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Wednesday, March 7, 2012

Lori Bogen
824 NW Evans St.
Sheridan, OR 97378

Sheridan School District 48]
Board of Directors

435 S. Bridge St.

Sheridan, OR 97378

Dear Sheridan School District Board Members:
Please accept this letter as formal notification of my intention to return to
district employ per our memorandum of understanding. I plan to leave my

position with Sheridan AllPrep Academy effective upon completion of my
current contract.

Respectfully,

o

Lori Bogen



Sheridan AllPrep Academy

P.O. Box 583, 437 S. Bridge St. assist@sheridanallprep.org
Sheridan, OR 97378 Phone: 503-890-8938

Wednesday, March 7, 2012

Lori Bogen
824 NW Evans St.
Sheridan, OR 97378

Sheridan AllPrep Academy
Board of Directors

437 S. Bridge St.

PO Box 583

Sheridan, OR 97378

Dear Board Members:

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I will be leaving my
position with Sheridan AllPrep Academy effective upon completion of my
contract.

Thank you for the opportunities and experience you have provided me
during my time with the school. I will continue to serve at the pleasure of
the board for my remaining tenure, and will strive to make this a seamiess
transition without disruption to the Sheridan AllPrep Academy staff and ™ -
students.

Respectfully,

e

Lori Bogen

www.sheridanallprep.org

[‘_' =




